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Sharon Craig

From: Vanessa Cartwright-Bremner <V.Cartwright-Bremner@preston.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 August 2024 11:46
To: Planning
Subject: 06/2024/0730 - Primary School, Barnacre Road, Longridge

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO: Lucy Walker 
 
Good morning Lucy, 
 
I can confirm that Preston City Council Development Management have no objections to the 
proposed development. 
 
Best Regards, 

Vanessa Cartwright-Bremner  
Planning Officer  

 

Telephone: +441772906585 

 

Development Management 
Town Hall, Lancaster Road, Preston, PR1 2RL  
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Vanessa Cartwright-Bremner 
Planning Officer 
+441772906585 
Preston City Council 

 
Preston City Council is a Living Wage Employer.  
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Personal information will be kept safe and secure and will only be kept for as long as is necessary. Further 
information can be found in the Privacy Notice on the Council’s website https://www.preston.gov.uk/thecouncil/data-
protection-and-freedom-of-information/privacy-notice/.  
 
This message and any file or link transmitted with it is confidential, subject to copyright, and intended solely for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It may contain privileged information. Any unauthorised review, 
use, disclosure, distribution or publication is prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the 
sender by reply email and destroy and delete the message and all copies from your computer. 
 
Any views expressed within the body of this message are solely those of the author(s) involved, and do not 
necessarily represent those of the City Council. 
 
This message has been scanned for viruses.  


